Welcomel

T hope you had a great summer! I am very excited about the beginning of the school
year. I know that our school year will be full of new and fun activities. I am sending
home a guardian survey that will help me to better know your child - please fill this out
as soon as possible.

Our Specialist Schedule is on a 2 week schedule:
e Week One: Library is on Tuesday
Phys.Ed is on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday
Music is on Thursday and Friday
e Week Two: Library is on Tuesday
Phys.Ed is on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday
Music is on Monday and Wednesday
For Phys. Ed days please no jeans, skirts/dresses or jewelry. Comfy clothes are the way
to go!

All children are required to have indoor sneakers that will be left in the classroom
throughout the school year (Please remember to label! Velcro or slip-on are
preferred) Please send in as soon as possible.

T look forward to a great first term! Tomorrow your child will bring home a Message
Bag. This will be used as one of our communication tools for the year. If you have any
questions please write a note and send it in this bag. Please have your child return the
message bag daily and please check it daily for notices, messages, and other
information. It is important to clean out notices or completed work from the message
bag each day. I also have a classroom website primarybond.weebly.com and a twitter
account with the address @mspbond that you can follow for updates.

To volunteer at the school for any school function you are required to have a
criminal record search and child abuse registry check done. If you are interested,
please do this as soon as possible. In order to go on field trips we will need parent
volunteers, so consider looking into this!

Please remember to label everything, and keep toys and treasures at home. Also,
remember that our school is PEANUT/NUT AWARE and SCENT SENSITIVE!

Thank-you
Ms. Bond


http://primarybond.weebly.com/

